
REPORT OF THE COMMITTEE

The Standing Senate Committee on Foreign Affairs has the honour to present its

SIXTH REPORT

Your Committee, which was authorized to monitor and report on the implementation and 
application in both countries of the Canada-United States Free Trade Agreement 
Implementation Act as well as on any other related trade developments, has, in obedience to 
its Order of Reference of Wednesday, April 5, 1989, proceeded to that inquiry and now 
presents an Interim Report.

Respectfully submitted,

JOHN B. STEWART
Chairman


